Quarterly Report Chapter

Dan Wassenberg reported that as of June 20th, lifetime membership is 262. Also our AVVA membership is 30 lifetime members.

At our April meeting, members voted for positions of President, Treasurer, Secretary, and board members. In May the successful bidders were sworn in.

The scholarship program received 15 applications. These were received by our committee and 6 applications were accepted. These scholarships were then presented to the winners.

One of our fundraisers for our Veterans is LZ Spring. This is held at Pearly Gates. We have raffles to raise money. Lots of fun, drinks and money raised for veterans.

John Hoes does a monthly visit to assisted living and nursing homes. They spend most of the time listening to the vets. A great form of therapy for the residents and for our vets.

Color guard and rifle squad have done many presentations over the last months.

Memorial Day events for chapter 224 started with our ceremony at 8:00 am. This took place in Depere,Wi. Shortly after we marched in the parade, some of the veterans took a ride in the trailer. We handed out hundreds of small American flags to the people along the parade route. The children were very excited to receive one.

Every year our Chapter is responsible for collecting and folding the American flags that were placed at every veteran's grave. This is at

Allouez cemetery. There are over 250 flags to fold and place in proper storage containers.

Bob Krawsert is the person who makes sure everything is done by the book.

Coming up for our chapter is the Vietnam Veterans Reunion at the High Ground on July 15,2023. We have a bus taking our group to enjoy and learn about it all.

Steve Rosinsky